
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 239 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee, I am 

here to introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 239 – Election Law – Campaign Finance 

– Protection of Contributor Information. 

 

Senate Bill 296 would prohibit a person from using contributor information from any report or 

statement required under provisions of law governing campaign finance for commercial 

solicitation purposes. It would also prohibit a person from publishing contributor information 

from any report or statement required under provisions of law governing campaign finance in 

newspapers, magazines, books, or other similar media for the purpose of facilitating commercial 

solicitation. 

 


